
 

P.O. Box2320     
INUVIK, NT, CANADA 

X0E 0T0 

T: 867 777-4548 
F: 867 777-4925 

 

July 5, 2012 

 

Elizabeth Snider 
Chair 
Environmental Impact Review Board 
Joint Secretariat – Inuvialuit Renewable Resource Committees 
107 Mackenzie Road, Suite 204 
PO Box 2120 Inuvik, NT Canada X0E 0T0 

Via e-mail: eirb@jointsec.nt.ca 

 

Dear Elizabeth Snider 

 

Re: Construction of the Inuvik to Tuktoyaktuk Highway, Northwest Territories - Traditional 

Knowledge information 
 
Please find attached two traditional knowledge reports compiled for the “Construction of the Inuvik to 
Tuktoyaktuk Highway, Northwest Territories” project: 
 

1. Summary of Existing Traditional Knowledge for the Inuvik to Tuktoyaktuk Road Study Area 
2. Inuvik to Tuktoyaktuk Highway Traditional Knowledge Workshops: Inuvik and Tuktoyaktuk, 

February 2012 
 
The traditional knowledge workshop report is also being sent for comment to the workshop participants. 
These reports are being submitted by KAVIK-STANTEC on behalf of the developer “Hamlet of 
Tuktoyaktuk, Town of Inuvik and Government of Northwest Territories” to the EIRB for use in its review 
of the “Construction of the Inuvik to Tuktoyaktuk Highway, Northwest Territories” project. 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Michael Fabijan, 
Vice President 
KAVIK-STANTEC Inc.  
 
 
 


